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1st December 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Reception/Preschool/ KS1 Christmas Performances 

 
As I’m sure you are aware the Xmas performances for our early years and KS1 
children are next week. We are going to be filming the performances and would 
like to give parents the opportunity to have a DVD copy of the film.  
 
We do, however, understand that some parents do not want images or video of 
their children distributed. We will not be placing the video on our web site or any 
other public place. 
 
We are, therefore, asking for parent/carer views before we go ahead with any 
distribution of DVDs. If you have any concerns or do not want the school to 
proceed with this please fill out the slip at the bottom of the letter and hand to 
your child’s class teacher. Any replies will be kept strictly confidential. 
 
If you are happy for the school to proceed please do not reply. 
 
If you wish to discuss this matter please feel free to contact Mrs Chaffey or 
Myself. 
 
Yours 
 
 
 
Adam Matthews 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reception/Preschool/ KS1 Christmas Performances 
 
Child Name: ……………………………………..…............ Class:………………. 
 
Parent Name: ……………………………………………….. 
 
Concern: 
 
 
 
 
Would you like the school to contact you and discuss? Yes/No 


